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Oregon’s vote by mail system is the gold standard for voting. Having the gift of time, 

to read the provided materials & do your own research about how you’ll vote, allows 

us to make informed decisions. Folks have the power now to vote without worrying 

about mobility issues, transportation limitations, managing standing in long lines up 

against child care or work responsibilities and timelines. Why would we take that 

away?? 


